
GRADUATION DAY IS QUICKLY 

APPROACHING! 
 Join us as we celebrate the 4’s class promotion    

When: Friday, June 1st 

Time: 11:00am 

Where: Your child’s classroom 

Cake will be served after the presentation. 
 

Remember, we are CLOSED Monday May 28th for 
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3’s, 4’s and 5’s Preschool News: 
During the month of May, the Preschool classes will be studying the unit  

OCEAN COMMOTION.    The topics include:  
 

OCEAN COMMOTION: 
o Seascape 

o Large Sea Creatures  

o Small Sea Creatures  

o Ocean Exploration  
 

They will also focus on letters Oo, Ww and Xx and numbers 15 and 16.   
 

 

Snack Time: 
Thank you for bringing new and exciting 
snacks. We LOVE all the fresh fruit 
(bananas are easy and different) and new 
ideas. We haven’t had popcorn, cheese 
sticks, yogurt or granola bars for a while. 
If you are looking for other ideas just ask 
the teachers ☺  
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Keizer Chemewa Rd.  158 Chemewa Rd. N.  503.393.0841  7:00am-5:30pm 
Keizer River Rd.   530 Dietz Rd. N.  503.390.1270              6:45am-*6:15pm 
Salem Parkway   982 Shangri La Ave N.  503.390.1342  7:00am-5:30pm 
Lancaster    3925 Rich Dr. NE  503.364.4723            6:45am-*6:15pm 
 

 

SNACKS: 

 

o Enchanted Child Care provides an afternoon 
snack served between 2:30-3:15pm.  We ask 
that each family donate snack each month to 
help offset the rising costs and help keep 
tuition low.   

o Please see the snack donation list and 
provide one item from each of the lists. 

o If you need a new list, please ask your child’s 
teacher.  

o If you wish to provide snacks on your child’s 
birthday or another time, please let us know 
ahead of time. 

 

 

Is your child going to miss a day of 

care?? 

If you are keeping your child home on 

a regular child care day, please call your 

child's location ASAP and let the staff 

know of your plans. 
 
 

 

 

 

OUTDOOR PLAY:   

Please dress your child 
appropriately for the 
current weather, and 
in play clothes (with 
shoes that adequately 
protect the feet and 
are not slick-soled).   

 Our playground is covered in cedar wood chips 
therefore flip flops and open shoes are not good 
foot wear.  When the weather permits we will 
spend time outdoors, ranging from free play in our 
playground, to walks and field trips. 

 

If you have not brought 

sunscreen this year for 

your child, please bring 

some soon. We will also 

need you to fill out a 

medication form to allow 

us to apply the sun 

screen. If you are 

unsure if your child has 

some, please ask their 

teacher. 

SUN SCREEN: 

The sun is coming out and we want to 

avoid any sunburns.  


